LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
WETLANDS APPLICATION

Applicants: Kathryn Sommo, as Owner, submitted by Sean Gilligan on
behalf of Safe Harbor for the property located at 1410 Manhasset Avenue,
Greenport, NY 11944, SCTM # 1001-3-1-1.

To: The proposed substantial reconstruction includes the removal of 5,939
square feet (SF) of floating dock and removal of 865 SF of fixed dock for
installation of 6,774 SF of new floating dock, and 132 linear feet of
gangways. In addition, a total of 642 linear feet of wooden bulkhead will be
replaced with new vinyl sheeting bulkhead, and a proposed addition of 20
linear feet of retaining wall (10 linear feet in two locations). Of the proposed
new vinyl sheeting bulkhead, 347 linear feet will be raised by 18” above the
existing bulkhead height to match the height of the adjacent bulkhead.
There are currently 97 timber pilings, which are used to secure floating
dockage, that will be removed and replaced with 57 new hardwood timber
pilings as part of the marina upgrades. Overall, there will be a net loss of
30 SF in fixed and/or floating dockage, a net loss of 40 timber pilings and a
net gain of 448 SF in gangways.

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held by the Village of
Greenport Board of Trustees at, Regular Session, Thursday, January 2,
2025 at 6:00 p.m. at the Third Street Fire Station, Third and South Streets,
Greenport, New York 11944, with regard to the above application.

This hearing is with regard to the Code of the Village of Greenport, Chapter
142-Wetlands, Floodplains and Drainage. The Board of Trustees will hear
all persons wishing to offer testimony or comments regarding the
application at the above -stated time and place. The application is on file
with the Village Clerk, where it is available for review and inspection.

BY ORDER OF THE VILLAGE OF GREENPORT BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Kevin Stuessi, Mayor




